
Good Evening, 
 
This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Tuesday, December 1, 2020. 
 
This Friday, December 4th, there will be no school for students 
as it is a ½ day PL; ½ day Parent/Teacher for staff. 
 
Picture proofs for those that had retakes done or were not here 
when Harvey Studios was here in September came in on Friday. 
Due date for ordering pictures is this Thursday, December 3rd. 
If you child will not be here this week and you are expecting 
picture proofs, please make arrangements to have these picked 
up. 
 
School Pictures are here for those students that ordered pictures 
when Harvey Studios was here in September.  If you child is not 
here this week and you would like to receive these pictures, please 
make arrangements to have these picked up. 
 
Just a reminder to Grade 6-8 parents and guardians that, if you haven’t 
already confirmed an appointment for Parent/Teacher and you wish to book  
an appointment, you will need to call the school.  We will need to know which  
day you prefer and which Middle School Teachers you wish to speak with. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx  
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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